From: Steven Stylianou

Sent: 22 May 2023 10:32

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Section 62A /2023/0017

Wren kitchens are persistent in bringing huge disruption as well as destroying our village history.
On a rare occasion a HGV mistakenly drives through our village Great Hallingberry and causes
damage to our paths trees find attached images.

We have children walking along the country lane making their way to and from school . Many
families use our country lane to get to the Flich which is a historic country walk .

Wren will dramatically change our village lifestyle also impact on the environment.

They have already cut down destroyed the protected woodland as well as the wild life that was
there on a quiet bank holiday weekend.

This application cannot be approved there are many commercial sites available on industrial estates
which is more fitting their needs .

Kind regards

S Stylianou









